
THE MAHONING VALLEY SANITARY DISTRICT 
 

FIELD MAINTENANCE STORAGE BUILDING 
CONTRACT NUMBER G-164 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

Sealed proposals (bids) from qualified Design/Build Teams for the proposed Field Maintenance 
Storage Building Project (Contract Number G-164) will be received by the Board of Directors of 
The Mahoning Valley Sanitary District at the office of its Chief Engineer located at the 
Administration Building No. 21, 1181 Ohltown-McDonald Road, Weathersfield Township, 
Trumbull County, Ohio, until one-thirty (1:30) o’clock P.M., Eastern Standard Time, on 
Tuesday, April 8, 2025, and at that time and place will be publicly opened and read. Proposals 
may be presented in person or mailed. Mail should be addressed to The Mahoning Valley 
Sanitary District, PO Box 4119, Youngstown, OH 44515-0119. 

 
Copies of the Bid Documents can be obtained in person, free of charge, from the Mahoning 
Valley Sanitary District Administration Building No. 21 located at 1181 Ohltown-McDonald 
Road, Weathersfield Township, Trumbull County, Ohio, Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM – 
3:00 PM or via email request to brenda.duffett@meanderwater.oh.gov.  

 
In general, the work shall include design and construction of 6,000 sf pre-engineered metal 
storage building. 

 
A pre-bid conference has been set for 10:00 A.M. local time on Wednesday March 26, 2025, at 
the office of the Chief Engineer of the Mahoning Valley Sanitary District (MVSD) located at 1181 
Ohltown-McDonald Road, Mineral Ridge, Ohio 44440. This meeting has been set in order to 
provide all potential Bidders an opportunity to discuss with the Owner all aspects of the Contract 
Documents for the FIELD MAINTENANCE STORAGE BUILDING project. Any changes, 
additions and/or deletions resulting from this pre-bid conference will be covered in an addendum 
to the Contract Documents. 

 
The MVSD reserves the right to reject any and all Bids, to waive any informalities or 
irregularities in the Bids received. Bidders shall review the Instructions to Bid and all other 
contract documents prior to submitting a bid for this project. 

 
All questions regarding the Contract Documents shall be directed to Kedar Bhide, P.E. at (330) 
652-3614 or kedar.bhide@meanderwater.oh.gov 

 
The Mahoning Valley Sanitary District 
Board of Directors 
Resolution No. 6925 
 
Publish for five consecutive weeks 
March 7, 14, 21, 28 and April 4, 2025 
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